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Headteacher’s news: 

Ongoing item to action: Reducing printing at Rufford Park Primary School 

I am going to leave this item on the Newsletter for the next two weeks so apologies in 

advance but ... I want to ensure everyone has had a chance to respond.   

Options/Actions: 

Download the School Jotter App to your mobile device.  Search for our school.  Select 

your alert settings and receive Rufford Park Post weekly to your mobile device. 

If you would like us to email you a copy of Rufford Park Post each week - please let us know.   

If you would still like a paper copy of Rufford Park Post - please let us know.  

Please complete this slip and return it to school only if you would like this newsletter emailing or printing.  

If you are using the App, there is no need to respond. 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Name: ______________________________________ Child’s Name(s)________________________________ 

I would like a copy of Rufford Park Post to be emailed to me 

Email: _____________________________________________________________________________ 

I would like a printed paper copy of Rufford Park Post to be sent home with my eldest child 

This week in assembly we  
discussed how we are  

all important, all different and all 
special. 

This week I have been finalising plans for some internal  

improvements to be made to the Community Room.  The 

new units, flooring and decorating will hopefully take place 

over Easter.  This room is used for our very popular ‘Before and 

After School Club’ as well as throughout the day for meetings, 

group work and music lessons. 

 

On Tuesday I met with the governors of the Pupil Support 

Committee.  This group of governors monitor the school in a 

number of areas including: safeguarding, personal well-

being, behaviour and pupil attendance - the latter of which is 

an ongoing priority for us.  To help, please ensure that you 

make every effort to get your child to school every day.  

Please also avoid taking any holidays during term time.   

 

Year 6 were back to normal ‘duties’ this week after their  OAA 

exploits at Peat Rigg.  Visit the Y6 or Y5/6 class page on the 

website or click here to view the photos from the residential. 

A Polite Notice / Reminder 

Please do not walk down the access 

road to the left of the school building 

to get to the KS2 yard.  This area is off 

limits to parents / carers. Thank you. 

 

 

This week our Year 2 and Year 4 pupils took part in a  

skipping workshop in school.  They worked hard practising 

their individual and team skipping and they are working  

towards a skip-dance routine which they will perform at a 

Skipping Festival in June (Year 2) and March (Year 4).   

Details will be sent out nearer the time so keep practising! 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

PARENTS’ EVENING 

TUES 11TH FEBRUARY 15:40 - 19:00 

WED 12TH FEBRUARY 15:40 - 17:30 

 

FRIENDS OF RUFFORD VALENTINE DISCO 

THURSDAY 13TH FEBRUARY  

Infants*  (R-Y2) 16:00 - 17:15 

Juniors (Y3-Y6) 17:30 - 18:45 

Cost: £3.50 per child (includes 

entrance to the disco, a drink 

and snacks). 

Please make your payment on ParentPay 

 

*Parents must stay and help supervise the 

children at the Infant Disco and might like to 

organise/share this between themselves 

with a minimum supervision ratio of 1:3. 

https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year5-6ash/y6-residential-peat-rigg-2020

